
 

 

July 1, 2025 
 
 

Subject: Ply Gem Performance Metals Price Adjustment – Effective August 1, 2025 
 

Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Cornerstone Building Brands would like to thank you for your continued business and 
partnership. We are reaching out today with an important update regarding pricing for the Ply 
Gem Performance Metals brand.  
 
The recent U.S. tariff increase on foreign steel and aluminum imports has resulted in substantial 
cost increases to raw materials. Due to the increased cost to manufacture and deliver our 
products at the highest levels possible, Cornerstone Building Brands will be implementing a 
price increase of 8-12% on select aluminum and steel items within the Ply Gem Performance 
Metals collection (including Mastic TS24 Coil).  
 
This adjustment will apply to all orders shipped on or after August 1, 2025, or as contractually 
obligated. New price sheets will be distributed prior to July 15, 2025. To ensure fair supply for 
all customers, we reserve the right to limit bulk purchases ahead of the effective date.  
 
Thank you for your loyalty and continued support. We remain committed to providing our 
customers with high quality exterior building solutions and look forward to a continued 
partnership driving growth together.   
 
Please reach out to your sales representative if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Carlo Fiorella  
General Manager, Metal, Trim and Accessories  
Surface Solutions – U.S.  
Cornerstone Building Brands  

 


